
P R O S P E C T U S 



OUR VALUES

Respect for Self

Respect for Others

Excellence
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We are one of New Zealand’s top 
private schools, a community of 
around 1250 young people and 

adults on Auckland’s beautiful and 
prosperous North Shore.

K I A  O R A ,  N A U  M A I , 
H A E R E  M A I 
A  W A R M  W E L C O M E  T O 
P I N E H U R S T  S C H O O L !

We offer our students care, guidance, and 

exceptional opportunities, both in and out of the 

classroom, from the age of 5 to the final days a 

young person has in school before heading to 

university or the world of work. 

All our children, from Year 1 to Year 13, are 

following the Cambridge examination system: 

we are proud of the exceptional levels of 

achievement of all our students. 

Our school is in Albany, a few minutes from the 

motorway. Our grounds are large, green, and 

fringed with trees; but our school is small enough 

to ensure that nobody gets missed. You will find 

a calm, settled atmosphere in the classroom and 

around the school. There are approximately 1100 

students in total, and we think that this is the 

perfect number: everyone knows one another.

What makes us different is the way we look after 

every child in our care. We have small classes, 

and are very well‑resourced, but what matters 

more is that we are committed to looking after 

the individual needs of every single child in our 

school. We know our children very well.

What also makes us different is that we like to have 

international students with us because we want 

to learn from our students just as they learn from 

us. We want all our young people to learn more 

about each other and as they become friends, 

learn more about the world in which we live.

We take special care of our international students 

and families. We work closely with a small 

number of very good agents who will look after 

our students well. Our Admissions Manager  is 

available for help and guidance as soon as you 

make your first inquiry, because we want to 

support you by making sure you understand 

everything you can about our school. We also 

have staff who speak Mandarin Chinese, Korean 

and Japanese who will be able to answer any 

questions you may have. You will find that we 

really want to listen to you.
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•	 Enrolment and application support 

•	 Interview with the Principal 

•	 Support with visa applications if required 

•	 First language support for parents and students if required 

•	 Airport welcome and transport to homestay or other accommodation 

•	 Carefully selected homestays: all students have their own rooms 

•	 International Student Insurance available 

•	 A full Orientation Programme to help students settle in properly 

•	 The ‘Auckland Experience’, a programme of visits around our city 

•	 Visits around New Zealand every year to see our beautiful country 

•	 Option to join all  to school sports, arts, music and drama 

•	 24-hour emergency helpline to school staff member 

•	 Ongoing personal pastoral care, emotional and practical 

support from our caring International team 

T H E  P I N E H U R S T 
K I W I  P A C K A G E 

At Pinehurst, we want our international students to have an outstanding 
experience, so we have designed the Pinehurst Kiwi Package for you:
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We love living in our corner of New Zealand. 
Our school is on the northern edge of 
Auckland, minutes from the bush and 
beaches, but only 20 minutes from the 
centre of the city. It is a very special place!

Our country is nestled in the corner of the South Pacific, home to just over 5 million 

people and around 30 million sheep! The South Island has rugged coastlines and 

mountains, snow and sunshine, whales and world‑leading vineyards. The North 

Island, where we live, has a warm climate, hills and valleys, cities and beaches. Our 

modern cities are diverse and bustling, welcoming people from around the world. Our 

countryside is pristine: clean, green and full of space and light.

New Zealand is one of the safest places in the world to live. It has a long tradition of 

welcoming people: we live together peacefully and enjoy sharing our special land.

People in New Zealand enjoy going to the beach, swimming in clean oceans, walking 

in the ‘bush’, having backyard barbecues and taking part in every sport imaginable!

They also enjoy going to the cinema, shopping in the city or in our malls, enjoying 

access to high‑speed internet, and eating out in restaurants with both local and 

international cuisine.

A O T E A R O A
N E W  Z E A L A N D
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AUCKLAND 

Our home city has around one and a half million 

people, meaning a third of the population of New 

Zealand lives here. Auckland is the prosperous 

business centre of New Zealand, and people here 

have a high standard of living.

The CBD is modern, vibrant and offers everything 

you would expect plus more. Only twenty 

minutes away from school on the motorway, the 

CBD fringes the main port of Auckland Harbour 

where you can find ferries and plenty of water 

activities.

We live on the North Shore, which is home to 

about 500,000 people. It is a safe, wealthy 

residential area, known for its beautiful, safe 

swimming beaches,

coffee culture and relaxed way of life. There are 

beaches just fifteen minutes from the school, and 

people spend a lot of time there in the summer. 

On the other hand, Pinehurst is just five minutes 

from one of the biggest shopping malls in New 

Zealand, so there’s lots of time for shopping as 

well.

The climate in Auckland is warm and temperate. It 

does rain quite a bit between May and September 

(that’s our winter down here), but the summers 

are warm and sunny, lasting between November 

and April. You will see people in sandals and 

shorts all year long.

AUCKLAND
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Our international 
students will very 

quickly become 
part of the family.
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L I V I N G  W I T H  A 
N Z  ( K I W I )  F A M I L Y

We want our international students to enjoy a Kiwi 

home life as well, so if a homestay option is of interest 

we will arrange for a family close to the school. We 

check the homes carefully and choose families who 

want to make our international students part of their 

own families, and who want to learn about other 

cultures themselves.

Our international students will very quickly become 

part of the family. They have their own bedroom, with 

a desk to work on and a wardrobe for their clothes. 

They will have access to the internet, just as they would 

at home, and will learn how to be part of a Kiwi family, 

visiting places around Auckland, going to the cinema, 

eating out, and (sometimes) even doing a few chores!

They will also have every meal provided for them. We 

know how important food is for our young people, 

and our homestay parents know that as well.

There will be food that is familiar to the students, 

and some of it will be new or different, but you will 

find our homestay parents will want to cook food 

that their homestays will love, so there are plenty of 

opportunities for everyone to learn a little bit about 

each other’s culture.

Some of our homestay students cook their favourite 

dishes so they can show their homestay family 

something about their own culture.

Our homestay parents will also want to get to know 

the families of our students. One of our favourite 

things is seeing the relationships that develop between 

the parents and the homestay parents of our children.

Family is at the centre of Kiwi life. Most family homes are detached, standalone houses with a garden 
and a yard (and a barbecue, of course!). People will often visit each other’s homes to meet, talk, eat, 

drink, and simply enjoy each other’s company.

8



B E C O M I N G  A 
P I N E H U R S T 
S T U D E N T
We try to make every part of the 
process of joining Pinehurst as 
simple possible.

INQUIRY

Whether you are introduced to our school 

through an agent, through a friend or perhaps 

through our website, the first thing to do is to 

find out as much as you can about us. We want 

to hear your questions and will do our best to 

answer all of them.

Have a look at our website, talk to our admissions 

team, ask your agent to talk to us, or contact our 

Admissions Manager. If you are in New Zealand, 

please visit us: we love showing our school to 

visitors, as this is always the best way to get to 

know us.

APPLICATION 

Once you have decided that you want to join 

our community and come to our school, you 

will need to complete an application form. Your 

agent will be able to help you with this, or you 

can ask our admissions team to help you. Our 

admissions office will then contact you (in your 

home language if you would prefer) to arrange 

an interview and, for older children, a test.
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This is an important part of joining our school, and 

will always be with either the Executive Principal, 

or with Principal of College. Whenever possible, 

the interview is in person: we ask to meet the 

parents and the student if we can. Sometimes this 

is not possible, and in these cases, we will do the 

interview online.

INTERVIEW 

If we offer you a place, we will make sure that 

you have all the information you need before 

you come to our school. We will also put you in 

contact with your homestay family if you have 

one. On arrival, you will be picked up at the 

airport, either by your homestay parent or by a 

member of the Pinehurst staff. You will be taken 

to your homestay or home, and we will ensure 

you settle in properly.

Either before school starts or on the first day, 

our admissions team will see that you have your 

uniform and all the equipment you will need.

ENROLLMENT 

Before lessons start, we make sure that all our 

international students are ready for a Kiwi life 

and a Kiwi education. We run an Orientation 

Programme so that they are as ready as can be.

After lessons have started, we will also have 

extra sessions to help them settle in better to 

the Kiwi way of life, for example, how to get 

around the place, where to find the best food and 

understanding local customs.

 INDUCTION 
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W H A T  T O  E X P E C T  I N 
Y O U R  L E S S O N S

Our assessment system, known as ‘Cambridge’ 

is owned by the University of Cambridge and is 

the world’s leading international examinations 

system, welcomed by universities in every country 

of the world.

Over 10,000 schools in 160 countries use the 

Cambridge pathway, and this increases every 

year. The pathway is British, but it is designed as 

an international curriculum, and it is known for 

its high standards and consistency. Universities in 

the USA, the UK, Australia, New Zealand and every 

other country view Cambridge qualifications very 

highly.

In the classroom, our students learn in many ways. 

The curriculum content is set by Cambridge, 

but our teachers make sure that students learn 

in ways that they enjoy. Sometimes this means 

working in groups or in pairs on a project. 

Sometimes, students will be doing an experiment 

in Science or working out how to use computer 

code to make a robot do unusual things. Students 

are given access to the curriculum at home 

using our online learning system, “Schoolbox”. 

Students also, of course, learn directly from the 

teacher, learning how to study independently. 

Our teachers know our children well, and they 

see their main job as finding interesting ways to 

engage the children they’re teaching.

Our classes are small, and we will always 

keep them that way. We believe that a strong 

relationship between a teacher and a student 

is the starting point for all learning. Children are 

happy when they enjoy being with a teacher, and 

when they know that the teacher knows them 

well. Children who are happy, tend to learn better.

LEARNING AT PINEHURST INDIVIDUAL ATTENTION THE CAMBRIDGE CURRICULUM
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Our teachers make sure 
that students learn in 
ways that they enjoy.

AVERAGE CLASS SIZES
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We know that you want to come to a New Zealand school for 
several reasons, and one of those is to have fun! This matters to 
us as well because school should be enjoyable. And so, we offer 
a huge number of things for you to do. 

B E C O M I N G 
P A R T  O F  A 
C O M M U N I T Y

If you enjoy sport, you will be able to play 

basketball, badminton, tennis, table tennis, 

football, and netball. Or you can try lacrosse, 

rugby, touch, cricket if you fancy something 

new. Or how about taking part in gymnastics, 

dance‑sport, or chess? It doesn’t matter if you 

haven’t done something before everyone is 

encouraged to take part. Skiing is very popular at 

our school, and we encourage our international 

students to learn too.

We are also very enthusiastic about music, 

and run several musical groups, including an 

orchestra, a Jazz Group, rock groups and three 

different choirs. If you play an instrument or just 

enjoy singing, there’s plenty of opportunity to get 

involved.

You may also like to try debating, be in our Model 

United Nations Club, or perhaps take part in art 

activities, learn how to make coffee like a barista 

or join the environmental group that helps make 

the school such a lovely place to be.

We want our school to prepare our young people 

to enjoy life as well as succeed, and that means 

that we want to give every student the chance to 

take part in many activities, and to excel wherever 

they can.

1 3



CAMPS

DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARD

SPORT

MUSIC

We have an extensive sports programme, run by dedicated and expert 

sports staff and professional coaches, from Year 1 to Year 13. Our Winter 

and Summer sports programme provides a wide range of sporting 

codes for all students to develop their skills. Sports coordinators, in each 

area of the school, ensure there is a professional level of coaching and 

administration to support our students. 

We promote positive attitudes in all aspects of sport and all students are 

encouraged to be involved in at least one school sport, regardless of 

their ability.

Camps challenge a young person on so many levels 

with all of the activities such as horse riding, archery, 

kayaking, flying fox, wall and rock climbing, ‘overnight 

survivor’, ‘mud run’, water slides, tramping and 

high rope. But also in being away from home, 

personal organisation, being part of a group, 

and stepping out of personal comfort zones.

The end result is always a deepening 

of relationships, friendships and a 

strengthening of character.

The Award was first introduced in the UK in 1956 by Prince Phillip – with the aim 

to motivate young people over 14 years old to become involved in a balanced 

programme of voluntary and self-development activities.  

The Duke of Edinburgh Award is available to students at Bronze, Silver and 

Gold levels. We currently run 2 compulsory tramps for Year 10 students – 

on Waiheke Island and the Pinnacles in the Coromandel. For students 

who wish to pursue the Silver and Gold Awards, we run 3-day hikes, 

again on Waiheke Island and the Waitakere Ranges.  And finally, 

a 5-day Gold Adventurous journey, to Mt. Taranaki in Egmont 

National Park.

We offer a wide range of instrumental tuition, voice lessons, music group 

mentoring and several performance opportunities for our students.

We hold both Informal and Formal Music concerts throughout the year, 

to give students a chance to perform and learn the art of presentation 

and performance.

A great range of music co-curricular groups are also available during 

lunchtimes, after school or evenings throughout the week. Some of 

these groups will go on to participate and perform at annual festivals 

and competitions, such as the KBB Music Festival and the NZ Chamber 

Music Competition.
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G U I D A N C E 
O N  T H E  R O A D 
A H E A D

Our Cambridge curriculum gives students the chance to study 
at universities in New Zealand, Australia, Great Britain, the 

USA and around the world. There are so many choices and so 
many opportunities. It is our job to make sure that you have 

the guidance you need to make the best choices for you.

Our Careers Counsellor spends time with every 

student from Year 9 upwards and, when students 

become a little older, she will spend a long time 

helping them to make their future choices.

She will help students make the right subject 

choices to gain entry to their chosen university 

courses, showing them the right pathway to take. 

When you are ready, she will help you to apply to 

university.

She has helped students to apply for universities 

around the world and has expertise in applications 

for universities in the USA, the UK, Australia, New 

Zealand, and Korea. She will be with you every 

step of the way.

Pinehurst students have recently been accepted 

into Cambridge University, M.I.T. (Massachusetts 

Institute of Technology), Sydney University, KAIST 

and Yonsei University, among many others.

We want to make sure that your transition to 

university is every bit as smooth as the transition 

into our school, so we run many different 

programmes to help students get ready for 

university life.

Year 11 students are given the opportunity 

to participate in ‘Enginuity Day’, held at the 

Engineering Department of Auckland University. 

This once-a-year opportunity is for high school 

students to explore the possibility of a career as 

an engineer, and to experience ‘life on campus’ 

as a university student.

We give our young women in Year 12 

opportunities like attending the conference at 

Auckland University of Technology, aimed at 

empowering and inspiring women aged 16‑25 

through a variety of diverse and uplifting panellists 

and engaging workshops.

Year 13 students can attend Auckland University 

of Technology’s ‘Shadow a Leader Day’. This 

experience allows students to shadow a 

business leader; along with an AUT student, 

our students are paired with a prominent local 

business or government leader to follow for the 

day by attending meetings, and engaging with 

employees, customers, and suppliers.

We also frequently host universities in our school, 

both to talk to our students about university life 

and to offer extra educational experiences.

CAREERS COUNSELLING 
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U N I V E R S I T I E S 
A T T E N D E D  B Y 
P I N E H U R S T 
G R A D U A T E S

About 90% of our international 
students go to universities all around 
the world.

UNITED KINGDOM 
University of Cambridge

Imperial College London

University College London (UCL)

University of Edinburgh

University of Manchester

King’s College London

University of Bristol

University of Warwick

University of Bath

University of the Arts, London

Istituto Marangoni, London

Kingston University

Queen Mary University of 

London

Liverpool John Moores 

University

Ravensbourne University

University of St Andrews

Royal College of Music, London

USA
Massachusetts Institute of 

Technology (MIT)

University of California, Berkeley

University of California, San 

Diego

University of Pennsylvania

Missouri State University

Santa Clara University

Carnegie Mellon University 

(Pittsburgh)

Northeast Community College

Parsons School of Design

AUSTRALIA
University of Melbourne

The University of New South 

Wales (UNSW)

University of Sydney

Monash University 

University of Queensland

Griffith University

NEW ZEALAND
University of Auckland

AUT University

Massey University

Victoria University of Wellington

University of Canterbury

University of Otago

Lincoln University

University of Waikato

Other Tertiary Providers

ASIA
Korea University, Korea

Yonsei University, Korea

Ewha Womans University, Korea

National University of Singapore 

CANADA
University of Toronto

EUROPE
Hannover University of Music, 

Drama and Media

UNITED ARAB 
EMIRATES
New York University (Abu Dhabi 

Campus)
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LYNN LIU

After graduating from Pinehurst in 2016, Lynn 

went on to study at University of Melbourne. We 

recently caught up with her to hear how things 

are going...

HAS THE UNIVERSITY EXPERIENCE LIVED 
UP TO YOUR EXPECTATIONS?

Everything is matching my expectation of 

university. I am currently doing a Bachelor of 

Design degree, double majoring in architecture 

and construction.  Architecture is a very tough 

major, everyone do have to be very hardworking 

to earn the credits. The pressure from colleagues 

do drive you to produce better work. 

HOW DO YOU FEEL BEING ABLE TO STUDY 
OVERSEAS HAS BENEFITED YOU?

One thing very different from studying in China 

and studying A-level at New Zealand is that you 

get to choose what subjects you want to do, and 

much more extracurricular activities you could 

participate in. This really shaped me into what I 

want to be in the future.

WHERE DO YOU HOPE TO BE IN ANOTHER 
5-10 YEARS’ TIME?

Ideally I would have become a registered architect 

and I would love to work in a star architect firm or 

studio like Daniel Libeskind, Kengo Kuma or OMA.

WHAT DO YOU FEEL PINEHURST GAVE 
YOU?

Pinehurst taught me to live and think 

independently, and it is very important when it 

comes to design thinking and studying overseas.

WHAT MESSAGE WOULD YOU GIVE 
CURRENT PINEHURST STUDENTS?

Don’t be afraid to follow what you truly want to 

do.

S T U D E N T 
T E S T I M O N I A L S
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TINGSEN (TIMON) XIAN

Timon was an International student at Pinehurst and 

graduated in 2016.

“I really enjoyed the small size of Pinehurst, everyone was 
really nice and close to each other. At uni, people rarely 
say hi to each other, so I really miss the nice atmosphere 
at Pinehurst. I would say Pinehurst shaped me to who I am 
now. I remember when I was first at Pinehurst, I was really 
shy and barely spoke English. By the time I started uni, I had 
no trouble joining working groups with other uni students. 
I really like that Pinehurst runs A levels. I would say A levels 
provide a really nice foundation for uni, people who did A 
level in my uni usually get a higher mark.”

Timon is currently studying Civil Engineering with a Transport 

Major at the University of Sydney. His goal is to work in a 

government transport department like Transport for New 

South Wales or Auckland Transport. 

REYNOLD YANG

In 2024, 15-year-old Reynold, who will begin his music studies in September, has been 

accepted into the Royal College of Music, becoming the institution’s youngest-ever admitted 

student since its establishment in 1883.

Being an international student at Pinehurst has been an enriching journey that has broadened 

my horizons in countless ways. From the moment I set foot into the school ground, I was 

warmly welcomed into a diverse community that fostered both personal and academic 

growth. The multicultural environment provided me with the opportunity to connect with 

people from all corners of the world, exchanging perspectives and learning about different 

cultures firsthand. The teachers’ dedication to education was evident in their engaging lessons 

and willingness to support students. Beyond the classroom, Pinehurst’s unique surroundings 

offered not only a serene backdrop for both introspection and socialising, but also a chance 

to learn about the mother Earth around us. Adjusting to life in a new country came with 

its challenges, but Pinehurst’s tight-knit community made me feel at home, turning those 

challenges into valuable learning experiences. My time at Pinehurst as an international student 

will forever remain a pivotal chapter in my life, shaping my global outlook and nurturing 

lifelong friendships. Thank you for giving me such an indelible and cherished memory.
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Albany 

Auckland

0632

+64 9 414 0960

pinehurst.school.nz

PINI0002


